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Saturday, August 14  5:00 PM ET  Vigil Mass 
       said for the soul of Shirley Castoldi  
        
Sunday, August 15  11:00 AM ET  Mass 
       said for the soul of Benny Schaffer 
        
Wednesday, August 18 7:00 PM ET  Mass 
       said for the soul of Danny Mooney  
 
Saturday, August 21  5:00 PM ET  Vigil Mass 
       said for the soul of Lyn Grant  
        
Sunday, August 22  11:00 AM ET  Mass 
       said for the soul of Shirley Castoldi  

During those days Mary set out and traveled to the hill country in haste to a town of Judah, where she 

entered the house of Zechariah and greeted Elizabeth. When Elizabeth heard Mary’s greeting, the infant 

leaped in her womb, and Elizabeth, filled with the holy Spirit, cried out in a loud voice and said, “Most 

blessed are you among women, and blessed is the fruit of your womb. And how does this happen to me, that 

the mother of my Lord should come to me? For at the moment the sound of your greeting reached my ears, 

the infant in my womb leaped for joy. Blessed are you who believed that what was spoken to you by the 

Lord would be fulfilled.” And Mary said: “My soul proclaims the greatness of the Lord; my spirit rejoices in 

God my savior. For he has looked upon his handmaid’s lowliness; behold, from now on will all ages call me 

blessed. The Mighty One has done great things for me, and holy is his name. His mercy is from age to age to 

those who fear him. He has shown might with his arm, dispersed the arrogant of mind and heart. He has 

thrown down the rulers from their thrones but lifted up the lowly. The hungry he has filled with good things; 

the rich he has sent away empty. He has helped Israel his servant, remembering his mercy, according to his 

promise to our fathers, to Abraham and to his descendants forever.” Mary remained with her about three 

months and then returned to her home. 



We ask that you pray for our military personnel, and their families, serving in our armed forces. Among them are our own 

parishioners, and family members: Charles Berninger, Christopher Berninger, Michael DeCoeur, Michelle Geers,  

James Pritchett, Billy Schamber, David Sellers, Joshua Jambard, and Vincent Serafini.  

Through Mary of Nazareth, Christ is born again in the individual heart. “Blessed is the fruit of thy womb, Jesus,” as we grow 

older, we understand that this “fruit” is the Life of Christ born again in the world. Our Lady is in heaven. In Heaven the music 

of the Incarnation is uttered eternally in its first simplicity. ~ Caryll Houselander. Abbreviated.  

Interested in the Catholic Church? Call 850-745-8359 to be directed to Eileen Schamber about Inquiry Classes and RCIA.  

Sep 12: Classes begin! 9:45 AM to 10:45 AM before Sunday Mass. See Amy W in Seton Hall to register now.  

Confirmation and CCD: (PreK to 9th Grade) TEAM SEAS: (High School) 

Aug  Sign up for class Sign up for class 

Sep 12 Class 1 Class 1 

 Week of Eucharist Color Reader Nursing Home 
Counters:  

Monday Morning 

Altar  

Servers 

Aug  

15 
Eileen S G 

Victoria F 

Bruce S 
 

Diana S 

Mary Anne G 

Landon D 

Trenton S 

Aug  

22 
Jerome T G 

Jo Ann D 

Amelia M 
 

Shirley G 

Thomas A 

Greta J 

Gabe J 

In-house contributions: $6,606.40. Online contributions: $1,873.46. 

Altar Decorations by  

Carol DeWitt and Maxine Chentnik 
 

 

Mass Intentions  

available to honor your loved ones. 

Please contact Amelia Morse 

850-320-2561 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Cemetery 

 

Burial spaces and cremation sites  

are available upon request.  

Please contact Jo Ann Daniels 

850-509-7630 

Upper Room Gift Shop 

Specializing in gifts for every 

occasion, including Holidays and all 

7 Holy Sacraments.   

Please contact Nickey Lepp 

850-926-9750 

• Praying the  Rosary has been changed to Mondays at 10 AM in Mary’s Garden.  Please join us! 

• Aug 15: Coffee and donuts after Mass sponsored by the Ladies Circle. 

• Aug 18: Grant Committee meets at 6 PM in Education Bldg. Anyone is welcome! 

• Aug 18: Music Committee meets at 6 PM in the Education Building—Knights of Columbus Room. Anyone is welcome! 

• Aug 28: Afternoon of Marriage Enrichment, 12:30 - 5 PM at Good Shepherd Parish. Call 813-957-2295 for more information. 

• Aug 29: Medart Backpack Drive - The Ladies Circle is collecting individually wrapped food or monetary donations which 

provides meals for local families in need.  

• Oct 23: Join us for the Craft Festival in Seton Hall! $10/table to sell crafts/art. Contact Nickey L 850-926-9750 for details.  

• Faith Formation/CCD sign-ups after Mass. See Amy W in Seton Hall.  

• The office will be closed 12 PM Aug 9 until Aug 16. Any meetings already scheduled with Fr. Dustin will be held. 

• Tickets are on sale for the Ladies Circle Back to School fundraiser raffle! Daily drawing happening now through Aug 31, with 

winning tickets placed back into the raffle. $10/ticket.  Contact Amy H 850-273-0663 for details.  

• This week’s winners for the Ladies Circle Back to School fundraiser raffle: Sun $100 - Freeman L; Sat - Fri $50 - Rebekah L 

(Sat), Marguerite B (Mon), Beebs G (Tue), Kevin T (Wed), Taylor C (Thu), Eileen S (Fri). Congratulations! Please see Amy H for 

more details.  

• Burse Club Envelopes are still available in the vestibule. Please return them to Amelia, Amy H, or place in the collection 

basket. Our Parish receives credit for each donation. Your donation of $12/year supports our Seminarians.  

• The Optimist Club is collecting Back to School supplies. Please make checks payable to Coastal Optimist Club. See JoAnn D for 

details.  

• Big Bend Catholics Caring for Creation: God provides all of creation with water for good reason. Clean water is essential to 

health and habitat. Yet, many communities are living without clean, safe water. We must uphold a sacred trust to protect 

water sources and to share water among all peoples and all of creation. Water is a human right, and water should always be 

available. Now, in a public health emergency, it is more crucial than ever that all peoples have access to basic sanitation. Call 

Don Ruane at (239) 464-3429 or email ruanedon@aol.com for more information about BBCCC.  


